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To address these concerns, NMDPS recommends the following language modifications in 
the proposed replacement rule. 

Replace 1.12.9.7.F. with the following: 
F. "Information technology project" or "project" means a temporary information
technology endeavor with an established beginning and end time that has a set of defined
tasks and assigned resources, undertaken to develop a unique product, service or result that:
(1) establishes a new technology-based system or service;
(2) facilitates a significant business process transformation using technology; or
(3) includes a major change in technology architecture or a system migration beyond that

considered as general maintenance, enhancement, or refresh activity.

Replace 1.12.9.8.B. with the following: 
B. Certify information technology projects that meet one or more of the following:
(1) the project is funded through the C2 Computer System Enhancement Fund (CSEF); or
(2) the cost of the project is equal to or exceeds $1,000,000.

The State of New Mexico has made considerable improvements to the management of 
information technology projects since 2005, and the mechanism to define rules and a 
process for oversight has been a big part of that improvement and is certainly still needed 
today. However, it should be value-driven. 

We sincerely appreciate the public hearing held to discuss the proposed changes, the ability 
to submit comments and for consideration of the above recommendations. 

Thank you, 

c·�=�����i� 
Jason R. Bowie, NMDPS Cabinet Secretary 

Kent Augustine 
NMDPS Chief Information Officer 

Elizabeth Trickey, NMDPS General Counsel 

cc: EPMO, via email to epmo@state.nm.us 
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